
DRUG 
DROP-OFF
APRIL 28, 2018
10 A.M. - 2 P.M.

COLUMBUS 
PUBLIC HEALTH
240 Parsons Ave.

Accepted:
Prescription pills
Over the counter 
pills
Patches
Pet medication
Vitamins
Needles/sharps*

Not Accepted:
Liquids of any 
kind
Gel caps of any 
kind
Aerosol cans
Thermometers
Inhalers

Protect your family and the environment.

Unused or unwanted medicines can 
harm families, the community and the 
environment. 
Drugs can be abused (accidentally or 
intentionally) and flushing them poses 
the threat of chemicals entering our 
lakes, rivers, streams and drinking water.  

Bring your unwanted, unneeded or 
expired prescription and over-the-
counter pills to Columbus Public Health. 
Law enforcement officers will dispose 
of your medications in a safe, legal and 
environmentally conscious way.

*To ensure the safety of volunteers, please put 
all needles or syringes in a puncture resistant 
container.

Participating is quick and easy – 
you won’t even have 
to get out of your car.  
Drive in, hand over your 
medicines and drive out.


